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24th September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Throughout the course of the academic year, as part of providing an exciting and relevant 

curriculum, our teachers may wish to take their pupils on trips and walks in our local area, provide 

small amounts of food/drink or on occasions allow their classes to watch PG films. 

 

With this in mind, could you please complete and return the permission form below to save sending 

out several slips throughout the year. 

 

With regards to food allergies, could you please inform the class teacher in writing if the 

information you have given below changes during the year, to ensure that we have the most up-to-

date and relevant information. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 

 

Local Walks/Trips, Food/Drink & PG Films Permission Slip September 2018-2019 

 

I give permission for _________________________________in class____________ to take part in: 

 School trips within the Crowthorne area. 

 Local walks. 

 Watching PG films. 

 Sharing food/drink provided by the school. 

 

Known food allergies:           

             

 

             

 

Signature: _______________________________________ Date: __________________ 

 

Print Name: ______________________________________ 

 

Relationship to child: _______________________________
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